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Baroness Gillian Shephard cuts the ribbon to officially open Swaffham and 
Litcham Home Hospice Support Group's new base at 17 Brocks Road on the 
EcoTech Business Park on Wednesday. 

Holding the ribbon are hospice coordinator Debbie Harfield and chairman 
Simon Broke, who told guests at the opening that they were pleased with the 
new premises and thanked everyone involved in the move for their hard work. 

Lady Shephard, of Swaffham, said she had followed the hospice's work and 
progress since it started. 

It had outgrown its old offices in Ash Close and needed more space because 
its work had expanded, she said. 

 


